
Week beginning 28th June 2021.

What a week!
As weeks go, this has been an amazing 
one!  Our new story, Farmer Duck, has 
been very popular with the children and 
they have written some lovely sentences.  
Learning all about times and clocks has 

also been really good too and the 
children have been able to sort and 
order events of the day with growing 

confidence.

However, nothing can beat our Farm Day 
on Thursday!  Learning about cows, 
making our own ice cream, meeting 

some beautiful farm animals, holding 
chicks, collecting eggs, milking our ‘cows’ 
and playing in our spectacular outdoor 
farm area really was just the best day.  
One that we think the children will 
remember for a very long time.  Our 

blog will be shared on the school website 
and on Tapestry as soon as it is 

finished. 


